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 17 NOVEMBER 2017

Winter Newsletter 

A huge well done to our 
LAMDA students !! 
Would just like to say a huge well done to Nyree, 
James, Sienna and Caitlin for there incredible hard 
work for the exams they have just taken. I can't say 
how proud I am of how much they have improved 
and I can't wait for the exam results, so well done to 
all of you, you have done us proud I can't say much 
more - Megan Ring, Principle. 

 -Dynamic School 
of Performing 
Arts Upcoming 
Performances 

   - Xmas Pudding Race 

     Broadwater Green, Worthing   

26th November 

 10.30 -1pm (all children) 

 - Warwick Street       

Worthing      

26th November   

2.45 - 3pm (all children) 

 - Over the Moon Festival  

Shoreham Centre  
16th December   

 2 - 4pm (all children) 

Carols for St Barnabas 

Holmbush Centre 

17th December  

1.30 - 3.30pm (Musical Theatre) 
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